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Kaneh Bosm BioTechnology (KBB:CSE) Closes Second Tranche of Private Placement and 

Denver Cannabis Production Facility Option Expires 

  

Kaneh Bosm BioTechnology Inc. (“Kaneh Bosm” or the "Company") 

Second Tranche of Private Placement 

Further to the news release dated June 29th, 2016, the company has now closed the Second Tranche 

of $400,000 private placement which was extended from $350,000. 

Denver Cannabis Production Option Agreement 

The company reports that further to the news release dated April 22, 2016 regarding the extension 

on the Agreement that was originally signed November 27, 2015, the agreement has passed the 

expiry date agreed by both parties of June 30, 2016. 

The Denver production option was an agreement for Kaneh Bosm to provide continuing 

horticultural and operational efficiency consulting, and to source loan funding for one of its Denver-

based cannabis production facilities. (Refer to News Release dated December 8, 2015 for more 

information regarding the agreement) 

The Agreement has now lapsed as no further extensions have been discussed. 
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THE CSE HAS NOT REVIEWED AND DOES NOT ACCEPT RESPONSIBILITY FOR THE 

ACCURACY OR ADEQUACY OF THIS RELEASE. 

 

This news release includes certain statements that may be deemed “forward-looking statements”. The use of any of the 

words “anticipate”, “continue”, “estimate”, “expect”, “may”, “will”, “would”, “project”, “should”, “believe” and similar 

expressions are intended to identify forward-looking statements. Although the Company believes that the expectations 

and assumptions on which the forward-looking statements are based are reasonable, undue reliance should not be placed 

on the forward-looking statements because the Company can give no assurance that they will prove to be correct. Since 

forward-looking statements address future events and conditions, by their very nature they involve inherent risks and 

uncertainties. These statements speak only as of the date of this News Release. Actual results could differ materially from 

those currently anticipated due to a number of factors and risks including various risk factors discussed in the Company’s 

disclosure documents which can be found under the Company’s profile on www.sedar.com.   


